

26 January 2022

Harold fyi-request-17932-744c2696@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: OIA-2021/22-0755

Dear Harold

## Official Information Act request relating to information re. AoG Readiness Workshops

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) request received on 13 December 2021. You requested:

I would like to make a request for information relating to three All of Government COVID-19 Readiness Workshops held earlier this year: For these workshops:

- Queenstown Winter Resurgence (June)
- Responding to Multiple Events (July)
- Preparing for Delta (August)

I request copies of the following:

- 1) The workshop agenda or programme
- 2) Any presentations or reading materials prepared for participants
- 3) Any minutes or other contemporaneous notes
- 4) Any review of summary of the workshop and its outcomes, including any resultant action plans or work programmes

## Information being released

Please find attached the following requested documents.

Item	Date	Document Description/Subject
1.	15 Jun 2021	Winter Resurgence Readiness Workshop
2.	06 Jul 2021	COVID-19 Group: Update on Winter Resurgence Readiness Workshop
3.	12 Aug 2021	Report back on Delta variant readiness planning workshop
4.	Not Applicable	AOG Readiness Workshop – Recalibrating for Delta
5.		System Workshop – Recalibrating for Delta
6.		Initial Summary – Queenstown Winter Readiness Workshop
7.		Multiple Concurrent COVID-19 Event Contingency Planning

This response will be published on the Department of the Prime Minister and Cabinet's website during our regular publication cycle. Typically, information is released monthly, or as otherwise determined. Your personal information including name and contact details will be removed for publication.

Yours sincerely

Cheryl Barnes

Chengl Barnes

**Deputy Chief Executive, COVID-19 Response** 

4479324

2